
 

 

 

 

Julian Lee reporting: 

Friday: - Stunning weather a great breeze from the NNW direction with enough shifts to keep us attentive and 13 

boats on the line! 

Thanks to Victor Childs for establishing a strategic course. To our 4 Canadian visitors for showing up and 

demonstrating how it should be done! And to Jerry for interpretation of the hand written score sheets. 

Don Thanks for coming and please forward this note to other interested parties.  

 

Sunday: - Bright and sunny and similar but slightly less wind and a good showing with 9 boats on the line.  

 

Next sailing Thursday July 11th.  Enough time between now and then to check out the low tides and fix any boat 

maintenance issues.  If you need assistance please get in touch.  

Julian  

 


